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Please vote yes.  Businesses have already gone under due to this burdensome tax 

which should never have passed in the first place.  Oregon is flush with cash due to 

the overtaxing of citizens.  This burden needs to be lifted.  Taxing a business on its 

revenues ignoring whether it has a positive bottom line is not good. 


